
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 8/14/2012 7:33:31 AM
To: julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Safety Symposium

Julie. I need to talk to you about the options for venues—apparently, the space is very limited that week in 
January due to a very large conference in town. I am out of the office all morning,

Jane

Jane Yura 
PG&E Gas Ops 
415-973-1398
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